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VISVA-BHARATI
KARMI PARISHAD

NOTICE

(Corrigendum)

As directed by the Vice-Chancellor (Offig.), Visva-Bharati, the General Body meeting of
Karmi Parishad, Visva-Bharati, has been rescheduled. The said meeting will now be held on
21" November, 2016 at 3.30 pm at China Bhavana Campus, Santiniketan. All the
members of Karmi Parishad are requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the

meeting. This is issued in supersession of the earlier notification vide memo dt. 17.11.2016.

Agenda :

1. Formation of Different Sub-Committee for conducting the Poush Utsav, 2016.

2. Miscellaneous, if any with the permission of the chair.
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Santiniketan Secretaries
Dated: 18.11.2016 Visva-Bharati, Karmi Parishad




